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 Dr Deirdre Stein COMMEMP

ER

2015/1301/L 23/03/2015  10:58:30 As a resident of 14a Tavistock Place. I wish to object to the planning application for excavation of the 

rear of 4 Tavsitock Place.

1. Building work has begun already without planning consent. This has been going from 8-6pm daily 

except Sundays. We as local residents have a disabled son who has difficulty processing overly loud 

noise. We were not given prior notice of this to warn him and to attempt to make alternative 

arrangement for him. This is affecting his health and well being and ability to concentrate in school and 

other activities.

Building work should not happen on Saturday. This is a residential block and we are entitled to the 

peaceful enjoyment of our own home. The company should be fined for starting works without 

permission. It is breaking the law to do so and they should be culpable for a fine. Please let us know 

how you will proceed with this measure.

We would like to see a structural report detailing that excavation work will not affect structural land 

composite of surrounding buildings, namely Tamar House.

We would like to see that noise restrictions have been put in place to muffle the intrusive sound

We would like a guarantee that works should not start before 9am and finish after 5 pm and that these 

will not take place at all anytime on the weekends.  

We would like a guarantee that any air conditioning units installed are the quietist models available as 

noise vibration through adjacent buildings can be  a problem for Tamar House

We would also like to know why we are close neighs to the property were not consulted about this 

before this stage of planning.

We are Camden residents and you have a duty of care to inform us of such proposed changes 

We would like assurances that if permission is granted that we are given a copy of all related terms and 

that our weekends are preserved 

Given our family situation with our disabled child we would not wish to be compromised in our living 

arrangements and our rewets for no works at the weekend should be respected.

14a Tavsitock 

Place

London
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